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Dear Sir/Madam 
 
You asked:  
 
 
 1. Does your organisation use any applications or software to record Record of Processing 
Activity (ROPA)? 
If so, please state the product name(s) and version numbers(s) (if known) 
 
Yes, Information Sharing Gateway developed by Lancashire & Cumbria 
 
 
2. Does your organisation use any applications or software to support preparation for, or 
maintenance of ISO 27001 and/or ISO 27701 compliance? 
If so, please state the product name(s) and version numbers(s) (if known) 
 
No 
 
 
3. Does your organisation use any applications or software associated with data breach 
management? 
 
Yes 
 
If so, please state the product name(s) and version numbers(s) (if known) 
 
Fairwarning 
 
 
4. Does your organisation use any applications or software for Policy Management? 
If so, please state the product name(s) and version numbers(s) (if known) 
 



 

 

Trust Microsoft Excel 
 
 
5. Does your organisation use any applications or software associated with handling FOI 
requests? 
 
Yes 
 
If so, please state the product name(s) and version numbers(s) (if known) 
 
Datix 
 
 
6. Does your organisation have any plans to explore the market regarding data privacy compliance 
tools? If so, please describe 
 
No 
 
 
7. Who is responsible for procuring ICT applications that support your organisation's Information 
Governance teams? A job-title & directorate will be sufficient 

Information Governance Manger  

 

 
If you are not entirely satisfied with this response, please do not hesitate to contact the Information 
Governance Department via the email address provided.  If we do not hear from you within 28 days, we 
will assume that we have been able to accommodate your request under the Freedom of Information Act 
2000. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Richard Mundon 
Director of Strategy and Planning 
 
 
 
 
PLEASE NOTE: 
 
If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a 
complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to: Information Governance Department, 



 

 

Wrightington, Wigan and Leigh NHS Foundation Trust, Suite 9, Buckingham Row, Brick Kiln Lane, Wigan, 
WN1 1XX. 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may apply directly to the Information 
Commissioner for a decision at:  
 
The Information Commissioner’s Office  
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane  
Wilmslow 
Cheshire, SK9 5AF 
 
Helpline number: 0303 123 111 


